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From: Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US
To: Ladawn Whitehead/R5/USEPA/US@EPA

Maria Whiting-Beale to: Ladawn Whitehead

08/02/2011 10:58 AM

From: "Andres, Jennifer" <Jennifer. Andres@icemiller.com>
To: Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Ce: "Scaletta, Phillip" <Phillip.Scaletta@icemiller.com>
Date: 08/02/2011 10:44 AM

Subject: ADR process response

Dear Ms. Whiting-Beale,

We are writing on behalf of our client, Giles Chemical, to confirm its willingness to participate in ADR to
attempt to resolve the pending complaint filed against it. The required information requested by your

office is provided below:

1.  Our contact information is Phillip R. Scaletta (317)236-2330, and Jennifer Andres

(317)236-2279.
2.  Respondent is Giles Chemical.
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We do want to utilize ADR.

The Docket Number is: CERCLA-05-2011-0012, ECPCRA-05-2011-0017, MM-05-2011-0006
Ice Miller LLP represents Giles Chemical.

Please let us know if we can provide any additional information.

Best regards,
Jennifer Andres

Jennifer A. Andres

Ice Miller LLP

One American Square

Suite 3100

Indianapolis, Indiana 46282
(317)236-2279 Direct

(317)592-4824 Fax
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